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APPLICANTS SOUGHT FOR RESEARCH AWARDS

The EASTERN BIRD BANDING ASSOCIATION seeks applicants for its annual $500 research
awards to aid in research using banding techniques or bird banding data. Applicants should
submit a resume of their banding and ornithological background, the project plan including
the significance of the study site, and a budget. No formal application forms are necessary.
The deadline is March 15 each year with award announcement April 30.

Send applications/inquiries to RICHARD N. ROBERTS, EBBA Memorial Grants Chairperson,
7212 Fiddler Bay Lane, Chincoteague, Virginia 23336-2017.
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